CITY OF FARMINGTON
12 SOUTH FRANKLIN STREET FARMINGTON, MO 63640

PUBLIC WORKS
MINUTES OF MEETING

The Public Works Commiittee of the City of Farmington met in regular session on July 8, 2021 at
the Public Works Building, 12 South Franklin Street, Farmington, Missouri, 63640.

At 5:00pm, C. Morrison called the meeting to order.

The roll was called with the following members present: David Kennedy — present; Chris
Morrison — present; Vanessa Pegram — present; Harry Peterson — present.

Guests present were: Tim Porter, Larry F orsythe and Kristen White.

ADDITIONS AND DELETIONS TO AGENDA

1. Engineering Proposal for Water Main — The Committee discussed the issue but no action

was taken.
MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING

V. Pegram motioned to approve the June 10, 2021 meeting minutes, seconded by H. Peterson.
The Committee voted unanimously in favor of this motion.

OLD BUSINESS

1. Spring Clean-Up Change Recommendation — The Committee discussed the issue but no
action was taken.

NEW BUSINESS

1. Cost Sharing for Extending Kiesha Lane, north of Doe Run Lane, outside of Buckhaven
Place Subdivision — The Committee discussed the issue. H. Peterson motioned reimburse
Tom Fahnestock $3040.00 for the 28 foot road extension from Buckhaven Place
Subdivision, seconded by V. Pegram. The Committee voted unanimously in favor of this
motion

2. Cost Sharing for Extending Kiesha Lane, south of Johns Buckhaven Subdivision — The
Committee discussed the issue. H. Peterson motioned reimburse Steve Johns $6270.00
for the 58 foot road extension from Buckhaven Subdivision, seconded by V. Pegram. The
Committee voted unanimously in favor of this motion

3. Other Items of Interest — Jim Coleman, 202 Arrowhead, explained that he has stormwater
issues, he has worked on the water issues on his property over the last several years but
his dam is continuing to get washed out. V. Pegram recommended tabling the discussion
and moving it to the Administrative Services Committee.
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ADJOURN

V. Pegram motioned to adjourn the meeting, seconded by H. Peterson. The Committee voted
unanimously in favor of the motion.
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Kristen White, Developméiit Services Coordinator
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